

To: Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thur 9/3/2009 4:51:16 PM
Subject: xx

I am working hard to finish my portfolio for college for October. Might pick up another short course in middle of this month - [REDACTED]

Regarding my job - I am waiting to see what will happen before I do anything (ie resign). I have a feeling we may stop working at the end of the month and I will be in a better position if i have to leave because we are closing than if I resign. We still havent been paid by the developer of our hotels for about 8 months work and I dont actually think they have the funds to do so. So i am still working full time for now.

Thats why I said I could maybe come beginning November...